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Commission Secretariat 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

280 Slater St. 

Ottawa, ON  

K1P 5S9 
 

Intention to Intervene:  

Submission re BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada Inc. request to renew licence FFOL-3620.01/2020 

Hearing Date: March 2 and 3, 2020, Toronto  
 

Name: Julie Dzerowicz, Member of Parliament for Davenport  
 

For over four years, I have represented the riding of Davenport and its constituents, where BWXT Nuclear Energy 

Canada Inc. is located. I have become engaged on issues raised by Davenport residents regarding BWXT.  
 

They have come to me with many concerns about their safety, the safety of their children, and general anxieties 

especially considering the location of BWXT is currently within a densely populated neighbourhood.  
 

Many residents have expressed a desire for more information and transparency from the Canadian Nuclear Safety 

Commission (CNSC) and BWXT, including the potential hazards the facility poses. I appreciate their concerns, not 

only as Davenport’s Member of Parliament, but also as a resident who has lived in the riding for over 20 years. 
 

I would like to request the opportunity to speak at the re-licencing hearings taking place on March 2 and 3, 2020 at 

Casa do Alentejo in Toronto to represent and speak to my constituents’ concerns.  
 

I will be speaking on the following: 

1. Whether or not BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada Inc.’s licence be renewed. 

2. In the event that BWXT’s licence to operate is renewed, additional considerations to be made re  

transparency, safety and decontamination. 

 

Should you require additional information from me, kindly reach out to Monica Bento in my office who is happy 

to coordinate a call and/or fulfill any additional information requests. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie Dzerowicz 

Member of Parliament 

Davenport  


